
Dear Business Licensing Team 

I would like to object to the granting of a license to sell alcoholic beverages at the above 
establishment. 
I am a resident of 

As I am sure you are aware we the local residents have been struggling with the effects of street 
drinking in this area and are finally making some progress with the help of Brent Council with regards 
to public urination, groups of intoxicated men drinking from cans on the street and in One Tree Park 
and the litter and hazards (broken glass) that has been a regular part of our life on this beautiful 
residential road in recent times. 

Granting a license to sell alcohol to yet another outlet, there are three in the local area already, also 
the public bar Panthers, does not seem to support the councils concern with the problems we the 
residents are experiencing. 

I hope the license is withheld on the grounds that it is not in the residents interest to have a fourth off 
license in the space of half a mile. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me concerning this matter. 

Yours faithfully 


